
 

November 4, 2018 – Revised Mastercard Acquirer Cross-border 
Fee  
 
Effective November 4, 2018, Mastercard is revising its Acquirer Cross-border fee. The new fee will 

apply to all Mastercard foreign transactions submitted for clearing and settlement on November 3rd and 

onwards.  

Mastercard will revise the Acquirer Cross-border fees as follows:  
 

MASTERCARD FOREIGN 
TRANSACTIONS 

CURRENT ACQUIRER 
CROSS-BORDER FEE 

ACQUIRER CROSS-
BORDER FEE AS OF 
NOV. 4, 2018 

Submitted in the local currency of 
the merchant (i.e. Settlement is 
in CAD) 

0.40% 0.60% 

Not submitted in the local 
currency of the merchant and 
Collection Only (i.e. Settlement is 
in USD) 

0.80% 1.00% 

 
 
For information on how these changes will impact your costs of processing foreign Mastercard 
transactions, please review your July statement message or the letter you received from 
Moneris. If you did not receive or cannot find the statement message or letter, please contact 
your Moneris Account Manager or call our 24/7 Customer Service number at 1-866-319-7450. 


